
When SFX parishioner Tyler Duelm was diagnosed with brain cancer in 2006 at the age of 3, the SFX community 
responded with prayers and support for Tyler, his parents, Laura and Brent, and his siblings, Jessica and Jonathan. 
After a courageous, 8-month battle, Tyler succumbed to this terrible disease. To support children impacted by 
cancer, the SFX Catholic Women’s Club hosted a parish-wide party and toy drive in honor of Tyler’s birthday. 

Now in its 12th year, the tradition of a community birthday party in September continues in Tyler’s memory. Toys 
for Tyler is a great opportunity for young ones in our parish to embrace the spirit of giving while also enjoying a fun 
afternoon of playground games and entertainment.

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 21ST, 2018
4:00-5:30PM

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER PARKING LOT
(In case of rain Joyce Hall)

Fire truck, face painting, candy walk, and games!
Girl Scout Bake Sale (please bring cash)

Bring a new, unwrapped toy or gift to put a smile on children’s faces!

All donated toys will be given to the Pediatric Oncology Treasure Chest Foundation.  Their mission is to provide 
comfort and distraction from painful procedures to children fighting cancer by distributing toys from ‘treasure 
chests.’ Toys in all shapes, sizes, and varieties are welcome.  But, please, no stuffed animals.

�� Action figures
�� Dolls & accessories
�� Trucks & cars

�� Gift cards ($5-$10)
�� Playdough
�� Board games

�� Nail polish kits
�� Activity or sticker 

books

�� Art projects & supplies
�� Crayola markers/

crayons

Can’t make it? Drop your toy at the Rectory by September 21ST

Questions? Catholic Women’s Club, Joellen Sorenson: joellen.sorenson@gmail.com

Friday, September 22, 2017
4:00 PM to 5:30 PM

St. Francis Xavier Parking Lot
(In case of rain Joyce Hall)

Fire Truck, face painting, candy walk, many games, and loads of fun! 
Girl Scout Bake Sale - (please bring cash)

Bring a new unwrapped toy or gift...Put a smile on children's faces

The Treasure Chest Foundation has pursued its mission of providing comfort and distraction from painful 
procedures to children fighting cancer by providing toys from “treasure chests”.  Toys in all shapes, sizes, and 

varieties are welcomed, but please no stuffed animals.  All gifts are appreciated - some suggestions include: action 
figures, dolls and accessories, DVDs, CDs, games, gift certificates to restaurants/stores,  jewelry, art projects and 

supplies, trucks/cars, gift cards for teens in $5-$10 amounts.

Can’t make it? Drop your toy at the Rectory by September 22nd!

Questions? Catholic Women’s Club, Steph Janiszewski: stephjuice@sbcglobal.net
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